
 

 

12/27/19 

I would like to thank Environmental Systems Corporation (ESC) for their outstanding work in completing 

LED lighting upgrades at 3 of our libraries at New Haven Free Public Library.  

United Illuminating contributed a generous incentive of 35% toward the project cost and the upgrades 

will save the libraries $47,000 annually in electric expenses and $705,000 over the next 15 years. This 

will make a significant impact on our budget and allow us to invest more money in services to our 

patrons.  

Special thanks to Patrick Burns, Daniela Johnson, the electricians and United Illuminating for completing 

the work in a short time frame and keeping the libraries orderly and functional during the process.  

Great job!  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim O’Hair 
Library Building Superintendent  
New Haven Free Public Library 
133 Elm Street, New Haven, Ct. 06510 
203-499-9051 
johair@nhfpl.org 
 
 


